
AGM 2018: Report from Club Secretary 

Sports Club Committee 

The committee has continued to meet on a monthly basis throughout the year. As detailed 

last year the roles on the committee were restructured and this is already producing good 

results with better communications and new activities at the club in the pipeline. 

Like to give a big thanks to Gary for all his efforts in taking the club in the right direction and 

Phil for keeping track of all the numbers and monitoring the financial health of the club. 

Finally, I would like to thank Teresa for all the hard work she puts in to keep on top of all the 

club administration work and the all the other tasks she carries out and Jim Aylward who has 

been working on our IT system to make it more secure and robust.  

 


